
Final Minutes

Licensing Sub-Committee

Tuesday, 26th September, 2017

PRESENT: Councillor G Wilkinson in the Chair

Councillor G Hyde

1 Election of the Chair 

It was advised that it had not been possible to appoint a third member and that the 
meeting was to proceed with two members on this occasion.

RESOLVED – That Councillor G Wilkinson be elected Chair for the meeting.

2 Appeals Against Refusal of Inspection of Documents 

There were no appeals against the refusal of inspection of documents.
3 Exempt Information - Possible Exclusion of the Press and Public 

The agenda contained no exempt information.

4 Late Items 

There were no late items.

5 Declarations of Disclosable Pecuniary Interests
 
There were no declarations of disclosable pecuniary interest.

6 Certification of Films
 
The Licensing Sub-Committee considered the report of the Head of Elections, 
Licensing and Registration setting out an application for the certification of films 
proposed to be shown at the Seven Arts Centre, Chapel Allerton.

The following information was appended to the report:

- Full details of the BBFC Guidelines
- A brief synopsis of the films and proposed classification.

Mr M Goodall, Director/Producer, attended the hearing to provide additional details 
regarding the films.

The Sub-Committee having carefully considered the application and submissions of 
the applicant

RESOLVED – That the films included in the submitted report and proposed to be 
shown at the Seven Arts Centre, Chapel Allerton, be classified in accordance with 
the suggested classification.



Final Minutes

(The meeting concluded at 10.25am)


